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Tunnel work begins on the U3 in Nuremberg – Official ceremony marking the 

start of work on the 1.5 kilometre long tunnel for the U3 line 

 
Dietlikon, 4 May 2015 – Construction has been under way on the new section of the U3 underground railway 

line in Nuremberg since August 2014. A further milestone was reached recently. On 25 March 2015, city repre-

sentatives, tunnelling experts from Implenia and numerous residents gathered to celebrate the commencement 

of tunnelling for the future train station. This marks the start of work on the underground railway tunnel between 

the future Grossreuth station and the existing Gustav Adolf Strasse station. After the traditional blessing, tunnel 

patroness Ulrike Gsell switched on the 120 metric tonne, 500 kW part-face heading machine in a symbolic act. 

From now till November 2016, it and another machine will drive the two single-track circular tunnels about 

650 meters long in the direction of the existing station to the east and the double-track circular tunnel about 

240 meters long toward the west. Together, the two machines will excavate about 65,000 cubic meters of material 

and advance 1.5 kilometres underground beneath Nuremberg. Large-scale noise protection covers are used, so the 

entire task will proceed relatively quietly and be barely noticed by people in the area. At the same time, structural 

work continues on the new train station. The construction work on both U3 sections and on the station is expected 

to be completed in mid-2018. For a few impressive videos of the start of the work on the tunnel, please click here.  

 

 

The go-ahead for tunnelling work for the new section of the U3 underground railway line in Nuremberg: (from left) Mar-

tin Holfelder, Implenia Tunnelling; tunnel patroness Ulrike Gsell; Mayor Ulrich Maly, and Daniel F. Ulrich, Municipal Councillor 

for Planning and Construction for Nuremberg. (Photo: bayernpress) 

http://www.frankenfernsehen.tv/mediathek/video/tunnelanschlag-fuer-die-u3/
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Implenia is Switzerland's leading construction and construction services company. Formed in 2006 from the merger between Zschokke and 

Batigroup, Implenia can look back on approximately 150 years of history in the construction industry. Implenia brings the expertise of its highly 

skilled Modernisation & Development, Buildings, and Tunnelling & Civil Engineering divisions, and its Switzerland and Norway Regions under the 

single roof of a nationally and internationally active company. With its integrated business model and specialists operating in all its divisions, the 

Group is able to manage a building project through its entire life cycle and deliver work that is economical, integrated and customer-centric. The 

focus is on striking a sustainable balance between financial success and social and environmental responsibility. With Bilfinger Construction, 

Implenia has a strong platform for making full use of infrastructure in the German, Austrian and Scandinavian markets, the current megatrend. 

 

Implenia has its head office in Dietlikon near Zurich, employs about 8,500 people and generated revenues of around CHF 3.6 billion in 2014 

(including Bilfinger Construction). The company is listed on the SIX Swiss Exchange (IMPN, CH0023868554). Further information at 

www.implenia.com. 


